
OUR ACADEMY NEWSLETTER: 10 JULY 2015

Following the release of the children’s 

attendance figures, some parents have 
queried the unauthorised absences.  Under 
instruction from the Department for 
Education, holidays cannot be authorised.  
A member of Staffordshire Council visits 
regularly to ensure we are abiding by the 
regulations and not authorising holidays in 
Academy time.

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

CALENDAR

HOLIDAY REQUESTS

We have had a successful year at Landau Forte Academy Greenacres.  
Congratulations to Year 6 on achieving their SATs levels.  I know how hard they have 
worked to achieve them.  I wish them all every success in their future high school.

At the end of the year it is sad when we have to say goodbye to members of staff 
as well as Year 6.  Mrs Frost is retiring at the end of term.  We are very sad to see 
her go and will miss her in Year 2 but wish her a long and happy retirement.  Mrs 
George who works in the office is also leaving at the end of term as she has gained 
promotion.  We wish her well in her new job.

16 July

17 July

26 August

1 September

Year 6 Leavers Assembly and BBQ (7pm)
End of Term 5 (3pm)

Years 1 - 6 return
Reception children’s first day 

Every year, thousands of families all over the 
country take part in the UKs biggest reading 
event for children. It is called the Summer 
Reading Challenge and is run by the charity 
‘The Reading Agency’.  The aim of the challenge 
is to get children to read six books from 
a library during the summer holidays.  The 
challenge is free but you will need to enrol at 
a library.  For more information please visit the 
website: www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

A big thank you to everyone who helped 
support the Fayre. It is really appreciated and 
resulted in a successful day raising approximately 
£1200.  A great day was had by all.

KS2 sports day was held on 1st July.  
Congratulations to all who took part 
but the overall winners were the Yellow 
House.  House Captains Lucy and 
Jack in Year 6 did a lap of honour after 
receiving the trophy.

SUMMER FAYRE

SPORTS DAY

HAVE A 
GREAT SUMMER!




